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1. As the AQAR submitted to the NAAC office for the year 2012-2013 was not accepted due
to the change in format, the new format of AQAR was communicated to all HoDs in a
meeting.

2. A request was made to University to appoint Dr. Avadhoot Nadkarni, retired professor from
the Department of Economics, as the member of IQAC as an alumnus of the University,
which was accepted for appointment.

3. Dr. Mohankumar, the I/C coordinator of UCC was requested to take over the responsibility
of digitizing the data pertaining to the preparation of AQAR.

4. The data and the web pages which were present in the server owned by Dr. Mangesh
Karandikar, Department of communication and journalism were transferred to the server of
department of Information technology.

5. An excel file with the new data requirements was prepared by the committee.

6. The students of IT department were asked to make modifications in the acquisition of data
and creation of AQAR as per the new format given in the excel file.

7. Mrs. R. Srivaramangai, sent emails with the new format to all HoDs with a request to
interact with her regarding any difficulties if required.

8. The committee facilitated discussion with the individual HoDs on the Scopus data pertaining
to H-Index, impact factor, citation index as required in the new format.

9. Dr. Mugdha Karnik, Director, Centre for Extramural Studies was made in charge for the
formation of Alumni association of the University of Mumbai.

10. Dr. Madhukar who was appointed by the University as the director of University of Mumbai
Annual Quality Assurance Cell was requested to coordinate the activities of AQAC.
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